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Binu Chandy

CT Department of Economic and Community Development
505 Hudson Street

Hartford, CT 06106

Re: Notice of Scoping for New Haven Downtown Crossing Phase 11

Dear Ms. Chandy:

The Department of Public Health Drinking Water Section’s (DWS) Source Assessment and Protection
Unit has reviewed the above Notice of Scoping. The subject project is not in a public drinking water
supply source water area, but it is within the public water supply service area of the South Central
Connecticut Regional Water Authority (RWA PWSID# CT0930011). The Department of Economic and
Community Development should consult with the RWA on the locations of water distribution mains and
coordinate with the RWA on potential relocation or replacement of water distribution mains within the
project area.

If you have any questions regarding these comments, please call me at (860)509-7333.

Sincerely,

Patricia Bisacky

Environmental Analyst 3
Drinking Water Section

Cc: Tom Barger, RWA
Tom Chyra, P. E., DPH DWS
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